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Hello,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the 'Environmental Commission Recommends the
Inclusion of Natural Features Sustainability in Ann Arbor City Planning and Development' resolution.

Although I understand the need for higher density housing, I am alarmed by the scarce attention to
natural features in the ongoing Ann Arbor Planning and Development. Greenspace and respect for the
natural prairies and woodlands that came before urbanization are among the greatest strengths and
characteristics of Ann Arbor. To allow those values to take a back seat to bringing more people and
business into the area would be a shameful disregard for the unique qualities of this place and people.

I strongly support the resolution to include natural features sustainability in the A2 planning in order to
increase attention to natural features and biodiversity.

Thank you ,

Carolyn Green






